RTWG update for ROS
June 2009

The Renewable Technologies Work Group (a subgroup under TAC) met on May 29.  

At this meeting the RTWG completed the draft of the second quarterly report to the PUC, and also completed the draft of the Texas Renewable Integration Plan.  These are available at the TAC calendar web page: http://www.ercot.com/calendar/2009/06/20090604-TAC .
The RTWG & ERCOT staff have set Fri June 26 as the date for Wind Workshop III (not June 18 as announced at TAC).  

The upcoming RTWG meetings will be Thurs June 25 (not Tues June 23 as previously planned), Tues July 14, and Fri Aug 7.
